**Luther Memorial Nursery** 

FEBRUARY, 2017



#### **Dear Parents.**

We are having a lot of fun and the best part is that learning is happening while everyone is PLAYING! Keep up the good work! We hope your days are as delightful as ours.

Cajsa Sheen, Director

### Registration

You can find a registration form at <a href="https://www.luthermemorialns.org/nurseryschool/registrationform">www.luthermemorialns.org/nurseryschool/registrationform</a>. Please remember that classes fill up quickly-register your child today!

Heart of Winter Open House is Tuesday Feb. 7 from 6:30-7:30pm. There will be games and projects for lots of family fun Bring a sibling/friend.

# Love is in the Air (But not candy!)

We would like to remind you as Valentine's Day (Tuesday, 2/14) approaches, you may be inclined to send treats in with your child to share. PLEASE no candy, as candy often is processed in a nut factory.

# Safety First! Please....

- Be careful of potential falling icicles and the possibility of a slippery parking lot, sidewalk and or driveway whenever you walk during the wintertime. We salt the front entryway for your safety, but caution at all times.
- Do not leave children unattended in the car. If you need help getting a child into the building we will be more than happy to pick up at the front door or bring a child out to the car. Please let the teachers know if you need this service.

#### **Income Tax Tuition Credit**

You may claim your nursery school and Pre-K tuition on your income taxes if you are working during school hours. Please see Cajsa to get the ID number.

### **February Dates To Remember:**

Feb.1st - Tuition is due

Feb. 15- Magic Carpet Reading Time 3's & 4"s

Feb. 20-24- Winter Break



## **School Closings**

A reminder about weather related school closings: If North Syracuse has a 1 hour & 2 hours delay we are open at regular hours. If North Syracuse is closed for the day, we are also closed for the day.

**Contact Information** We would be delighted to answer questions throughout the year. The office hours at Luther Memorial are Monday thru Friday from 8:30am – 3:30pm. A message for the Nursery School Director, Cajsa Sheen, can be left by calling 315-458-1481 Ext.2, or cell: 729-7103. Our website is: <a href="www.luthermemorialns.org">www.luthermemorialns.org</a>.

**Luther Memorial Nursery** 



Page 2 - February, 2017

**2 Year Olds** We will be learning about the heart shape and the colors pink & red. STOMP! STOMP! The dinosaurs are coming! We will also talk about family and love. Ms. Amy's last day will be Feb. 17<sup>th</sup>. She is going on maternity leave. Mrs. Porter will be in the classroom.

**3 Year Olds** We are enjoying the artic theme. We will continue with it and we will being learning about hearts. Dramatic play will be the bakery. We have started Mystery Reader. Please look on our bulletin board for sign up sheet.

4 Year Olds The fun never stops here in the four year old class. February brings us Teeth,LMNS Winter Games, candy shop, and shapes. We will concentrate on the letters d,h,e,s,f,& j. Numbers 19 &20. Popcorn words are I, me, and in